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July 17, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of the Secretary, the Honorable Marlene Dortch 

45 L Street 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

RE: KECR El Cajon, CA 

        Facility ID#20977 

 

To Ms. Dortch; 

 

This is to notify you that KECR, 910 AM, licensed to Family Stations, Inc. (FSI) to serve the El Cajon, CA, 

community resumed its licensed operations on about 7/17/2023 due to corrective action taken by the licensee.  

 
 

Therefore, KECR is now operating at full power and Day/Night operations according to its license and the 

Engineering Special Temporary Authority (BESTA-20200514AAC, attached) and its latest filed Extension 

Request (BESTA-20230713AAA, attached) are no longer required. 
 

The option of filing a Resumption Notice in LMS is not currently available for this Station and therefore FSI is 

submitting this letter notification until that option is available. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jennifer D. Burkhiser 

 

Family Stations, Inc. 

 

Cc:  Thomas Evans, President, FSI. 

      Jeffrey Zimmer, Chief Operator, FSI. 

      David Shantz, Director of Engineering, FSI.    

      Rob Branch, Signal Management Consultant, FSI. 

      Kathleen Victory, Esq. Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C. 
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